
Public Listening Session 
Colville Lake, January 21-23, 2020 

Délın̨ę Closing Comments  
January 23,2020 
 

1) The Délın̨ę delegation supports Colville Lake Caribou Plan. This was expressed 
throughout the sessions by Leon Modeste and Alfred Taniton. 
 

2) Délın̨ę seeks to establish an agreement between Colville Lake and Délın̨ę Gotine 
Government for the use of Horton Lake. Délın̨ę owns fee simple title lands around 
Horton Lake. 

 
3) Délın̨ę wishes to establish a traditional trade system with Colville Lake to increase 

building relationships with Colville Lake First Nations. We have fish they have caribou. 
Small amounts of these resources can be traded. This is happening now with many of 
our harvesters, though family ties. 

 
4) We should share and celebrate our successes in these plans, reward our champions of 

the plan. Together. 
 

5) Máhsı to all the leaders, cooks, cleaners, elders, and entertainers and most of all the 
children and young people, without them entertainment is impossible. 

 
6) Délın̨ę offers to host the next Public Listening Sessions next year on February 22nd to 

24th,2021. 
 

7) It is necessary to establish a framework for collaboration before any harvesting takes 
within our traditional areas. 

 
Mahsi, 

 
Walter Bezha 
On behalf of the Délın̨ę Delegation. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  


